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Announcement 
 

 

No.: 2023-07 

 

Subject: CARS office closure 
 
Issue Date: September 14, 2023 
 
To All Affiliated Clubs of the Canadian Association of Rallysport. 
  
The CARS office will be closed for from Friday October 27, 2023 until Monday 
November 13, 2023 
 
All requests for service will be dealt with on a priority basis prior to the closure of 
the office for two weeks. Licencing for the Lincoln Electric Rally of the Tall Pines 
will take priority as soon as the office reopens, but submitting your requirements 
well in advance would be appreciated. 
 
For matters of an urgent nature during the office closure period, please contact 
your Region Rally Director.  Contact information for each Director can be found 
below. 
 
Thank you  
 
Debbie Dyer 
CARS Office Manager 
 

Martin Burnley   westcoast@carsrally.ca     

Chris Kremer rallywest@carsrally.ca  

Warren Haywood rsontario@carsrally.ca   

François East rsquebec@carsrally.ca  

Mal Swann  atlantic@carsrally.ca  
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